
Sir Knights, companions, and brothers,

I want to draw your attention to a few events in the near future. 

• Thursday, March 29th at 7 PM -- The Feast of the Paschal Lamb in the 

Auditorium of the Madison Masonic Center - All Masons and their guests 
are welcomed and encouraged to attend. 

• Saturday, March 31st at 10 am -- The Easter Service will be held in the 

Auditorium at the Madison Masonic Center - All Masons and their guests 
are welcomed and encouraged to attend. 

• June 16, 2018  - 160th Annual Grand Conclave at the N.E.W. Masonic 

Center, Green Bay, WI - Sir Knights Welcome, Full Uniform, less swords.

Robert Macoy Commandery has a website: 
www.robertmacoy3.org 

There you will find past newsletters, events, dates, and the ability to sign up 
for future mailings pertaining to the Order. 

http://www.robertmacoy3.org/


Have a great month!

Stephen, EC.
Robert Macoy Commandery #3
Madison, Wisconsin
www.robertmacoy3.org

http://www.robertmacoy3.org/

